
Earl of Lathom Lodge No.2560 
7th October 2020 

The Regular Meeting of the Lodge to be held on the above date was duly called  

by the issue of a Summons. Owing to the continuing incidence of the  

Coronavirus, the required number of members to open the Lodge could not be  

assembled and the meeting was consequently abandoned.  

 
 
 
 

  
Signed 

 

 
……………………………………………….. 

WBro Malcolm N Ashton, JP, PProvGSwdB,  
Secretary 

 


